
From: Marquis Miller <Marquis.Miller@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 9:43 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Candace Moore <Candace.Moore@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Advocate for the Arts Awards and Chicago Urban League 60th Golden Fellowship Dinner 
 

Good morning Steve -  I am following up w/ you re: my attendance at the Grant Park 
Orchestral Association Advocate for the Arts Awards Dinner on October 27, 2021 and 
informing you of my attendance at the 60th Golden Fellowship Dinner for the Chicago 
Urban League, this past Saturday, November 6, 2021.  

 
For the Advocate for the Arts Awards Dinner, I was the guest of board chair Adam Grais 
and his wife. The event details are as follows:  

Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 

Time: 6:00 p.m. Reception  

  7:00 p.m. Dinner 

Location: Fairmont Chicago Millennium Park 
200 N. Columbus Dr. 

Attire: Business 

 

For the 60th Golden Fellowship Dinner, I was the guest of Roosevelt Haywood and his 
wife. Roosevelt is my fraternity brother and longtime friend who called me last Thursday 
to see if I could attend in place of someone who committed and dropped out of 
attendance. The event details are as follows:  

Date: Saturday, November 6, 2021 

Time: 6:00 p.m. Reception  

  7:00 p.m. Dinner 

Location: Hyatt Regency Chicago 
151 E. Wacker Dr. 

Attire: Black Tie 

 
At each event there was dinner, dessert and entertainment. No gifts were received.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  

“If you are planning for a year, sow rice; if you are planning for a decade, plant trees; if you are planning for a lifetime, 
educate people.” – Chinese Proverb 
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Marquis Miller (he/him/his)* 
*Why this matters 
 
Chief Diversity Officer 
City of Chicago 
Office of the Mayor 
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